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Requirements for Geotechnical Engineering and 
Construction Materials Engineering & Testing (CMET) 
for Firms Working on Houston Public Works’ Projects 

 
 
 
Houston Public Works (HPW) has certain requirements for firms to satisfy before they can perform 
Geotechnical Engineering projects and/or receive Construction Materials Engineering & Testing 
(CMET) contracts. These requirements are as follows: 

 
 Submitting HPW 100 form to the Houston Public Works once every two years; 

 
 Having active accreditation by American Association for Laboratory Accreditation (A2LA); 

 
 Being managed by a full-time Professional Engineer registered in the state of Texas; and 

 
 Having CMET technicians certified by agencies approved by the HPW. 

 
Houston Public Works will process CMET contract for a new firm once a year provided the above 
requirements are fulfilled by the firm, and the request for the new contract is received prior to 
September 30th of the year. 
 


